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Trento, 23 April 2025 
 
In the first quarter of 2025 Gpi signed new contracts worth approximately € 15 million abroad, a result that 
strengthens the Group's international expansion strategy. The year-on-year growth of 67 % clearly 
demonstrates Gpi's ability to catch the wave of investment in digital health and translate it into concrete 
value for customers and stakeholders. 
 
Software grows further: signed contracts are worth € 14 million, a 75% increase compared to Q1 2024. 
Specifically, the Gpi4Med.BLOOD Suite close deals worth almost € 5 million, primarily due to the signing of 
two major contracts in the UK totaling around € 4 million. The reliability of the blood management platform 
- designed to ensure complete traceability, reduce waste and increase transfusion safety - proves to be a 
reliable product for all healthcare facilities that have embarked on a decisive path towards digitalisation of 
clinical processes. 
 
The rest of the Gpi4Med Suite - a software and medical devices suite for diagnosis and patient care - also 
increased by 16% year-on-year, consolidated its competitive position in Europe, and laid a solid foundation 
for further international development.  
 
Automation, which provides robots for efficient warehouse management of hospital, retail and wholesale 
pharmacies, reaffirms its value in line with Q1 24 (around € 800,000 of new contracts). 
 
The Q1 2025 results confirm our international growth trajectory and, together with the efficient collaboration 
of all Group companies, place us in the best position to generate value across the entire digital health value 
chain globally. 
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GPI GROUP 
Gpi’s mission is to make the healthcare systems sustainable through their digitisation, so that everyone can receive high-quality care. 

Sustainability and social impact are the guiding principles and play a crucial role in the strategic and investment assessments of the 

Group, aware that the solutions and services provided to the community have an impact on the quality of life of individuals. 

For over 35 years, driven by a patient-centric vision, Gpi has been working to support healthcare systems by providing the skills and 

innovative tools necessary to improve prevention and treatment processes. This is achieved through the strategic use of advanced 

software, technologies, and cutting-edge services. 

The Group's strategy is designed to meet the evolving requirements of the constantly changing healthcare sector and to facilitate 

entry into international markets. 

The unwavering commitment of its 7,600 employees and a customer base of more than 9,000 across 70 countries, yielded € 510 

million in revenue, an EBITDA of € 105 million in 2024. 

Gpi S.p.A. is listed on the Euronext Tech Leaders segment of Borsa Italiana, the Italian stock exchange. 

ISIN ordinary shares: IT0005221517 

This press release is also available at www.gpigroup.com and www.1info.it 
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